 
BOM Agreed Report
26th April 2022


· Approval was given for a change to the school calendar for this year with the end of the school year now being the 23rd of June instead of the 24th reflecting circular 0008/2022.
· Approval was given for a half day closure on the 27th of May for Staff Training in the new Primary Language Curriculum.
· Approval was given for 5th & 6th class to take part in the KDYS secondary school preparatory programme and the Hare’s Nook Project.
· The Board was informed about the incidental school inspection that took place with the school inspector Evan O’Donoghue on the 4th of March. The school was deemed to be compliant with all Level 1 Child Protection Procedures and teaching in the school was satisfactory.
· The Board was informed of the dates of the Graduation Ceremony for 6th class on Wednesday 22nd of June, Open Day for new infant’s 14th of June and the School’s Sports Day Wednesday 22nd of June.
· Approval was given to form a new SET cluster with Kilflynn NS
· David outlined to the BOM the minutes of his meeting with Ken Fagan and Dermot McCormack from the Dept of Education and the necessary steps needed to be taken to progress to the next stage.
· Approval was given for both the Junior and Senior School tours and their associated costs to families. Approval was also given for 3rd to 6th class to conduct their walks with Tralee Mountaineering Club in the Maherees on the 25th and 26th of May







 

